
Robicheau, Vanessa

To:
Subject:

Partridge, Judi; Macdonald, Greg
RE: Fellowes Cresc.

From: margaret ritchie
Sent: March-05-14 12:54 PM
To: Partridge, Judi
Subject: Fellowes Cresc.

Hi Judi:
We are happy to accept the proposed changes to Fellowes Cresc, Waterdown, - increased single homes instead of so
many town houses, the pork chop median, and the possibility of changing the end townhouses to singles.

Thank you for your understanding of our situation due to the increased traffic.

Margaret Ritchie & Tony Vanzantvoort


